
 

Girls Club 

By: Vienna


 In girls club we talk about 
things you might not feel comfortable 
talking about at home. In the girls 
club we write down questions on a 
piece of paper and it's anonymous 
questions so nobody knows who it's 
from but it gets answered by the 
teacher, Ms. Leah. These questions 
might be things you wouldn't want to 
ask your parents because you might 
feel uncomfortable. 

 In this club whatever we talk 
about in that room doesn't leave the 
room, so nobody knows your 
business. Last week we made cookies 

In art this week our group continued to 
make puppets for the lunar eclipse. It 
was our last week working on this 
project so we were pretty rushed but the 
puppets came out looking amazing. We 
practiced the scripts to our puppet 
shows and made our little characters 
move their arms. Everyone's projects are 
coming together really nicely, and mine 
turned out really well. By Sarah

In writing class, we have been working 
on writing letters to people we miss or 
live very far away. We are also 
working on interviewing older women 
in our lives for Women’s History 
Month. We did this by recording the 
interview, taking notes, and then 
writing the real project. I interviewed 
my Mom for this project, this project 
was very fun!

	 	 Written by Stella
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🌸  Have a great spring break! We will see you 

on April 9th! 


🌸  Happy Easter 🐰 


🌸  Don’t miss the eclipse on April 8th! Please 

contact Miss Kelsey for protective glasses. 


🌸  Parents’ Night Out is Friday 4/12 from 5 - 

8 PM. Register on our website. 




Sophie is an eight-year-old Mandala student, 
she loves to run and play outside with her 
friends! Music is one of her favorite classes, 
but she loves them all. Sophie likes a song 
called Better Days. She has a sister named 
Aliyah who she finds fun and smart. Sophie 
has a dog named Lyla, and two cats named 
Pistachio and Dewey. It's fun to visit them 
downstairs with her grandparents. One of 
Sophie's favorite colors is turquoise. She is 
very energetic and always shows her best 
smile. Sophie has been to a lot of places like 
Florida, Seattle, and Washington D.C. She 
thinks it's fun to explore new places. Sophie is 
a great addition to our Mandala family!

 interviewed by Julia & Brooklyn

Student of the week: Sophie! 

Today we braved the cold and explored Sinking Ponds. We 
learned about succession. Miss Leah’s group looked at 
cattails. Kody and Ama picked up trash. We dug in the dirt, 
saw Canadian Geese, and ate lunch. It was freezing! 
Brooklyn and Zachary made popcorn for everyone to warm 
up when we got back to school. It was a blissful Friday. 


